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JuTonight, we gather to celebrate and honor a truly exceptional organization, BBL, for their
outstanding contributions to both the construction industry and our local communities. With
over half a century of experience, BBL has firmly established itself as a leader in the field,
consistently delivering top-notch results across a wide array of services. From design-build
processes to construction management, BBL’s comprehensive expertise is evident in every
project they undertake. Their five major divisions—Construction Services, Campus Facilities,
Management Group, Hospitality, and Medical Facilities—exemplify their vast capabilities and
steadfast commitment to quality and excellence.

St. Anne Institute is especially proud to recognize BBL’s instrumental partnership and generous
support of our Capital Campaign and various other initiatives. Our partnership with BBL has
been nothing short of transformative. Their commitment to our mission and their contributions
have had a profound impact on our ability to serve the community. BBL has played a crucial role
in advancing our facilities and infrastructure. Their expertise and dedication have been
instrumental in the success of numerous projects, including the pivotal Fence Project. The
improvements made possible by BBL’s support have enhanced the safety and functionality of
our campus, allowing us to better serve the needs of those who rely on our services.

BBL’s impressive list of accolades speaks volumes about their commitment to excellence and
innovation. Their numerous honors, such as the Safety Excellence Award from the Associated
General Contractors of New York State, which they have earned consistently from 2006 to 2024,
and being named the #1 Largest General Contractor by Albany Business Review from 2018 to
2024, highlight their unwavering dedication to maintaining the highest standards in the
industry. But beyond the awards and recognition, it is BBL’s profound impact on our
community that truly sets them apart. Their work not only enhances our physical surroundings
but also enriches the lives of those who live and work within these spaces.

Tonight, as we celebrate BBL’s achievements, let us also look forward to the future. A future
where BBL continues to innovate, lead, and inspire. A future where their contributions continue
to shape our communities, making them better places to live, work, and thrive. Please join me in
expressing our heartfelt gratitude to BBL for their incredible contributions and unwavering
support of 8t. Anne Institute. Thank you for helping us build a brighter future for our
community. Let’s raise our glasses to BBL, a beacon of excellence, innovation, and community
spirit. Here’s to many more years of success and impactful partnership.



